
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Shawnee is beginning a two-year process of updating its Zoning 
Code, Sign Code, and Subdivision Regulations to create a Unified 

Development Code (UDC). This new UDC will address land use and 
development activity within city limits including the zoning, subdivisions, 
signs, and design standards (like parking, street design, and landscaping). 

The project will advance the vision and recommendations established in the 

Shawnee Next Horizons comprehensive plan. The update will also streamline 
and simplify development procedures to ensure clear and efficient processes. 

 

Visit https://freese.mysocialpinpoint.com/shawneeudc 

or scan the QR code to learn more and click Get 
Involved to share your ideas at the virtual open house! 

Virtual Open House 
June 9-23 

 

https://freese.mysocialpinpoint.com/shawneeudc

